
 

CM/SD/SJS/20170612 
 
12 June 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to invite all students that have expressed an interest in studying at St John’s Sixth Form to an 
induction and taster event on Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th July. We will be holding these sessions over two 
days for all students who would like to join us in September 2017.  
 
Our Induction and Taster sessions will enable all students to meet one another, meet the teachers in their 
specialised subjects and to attend taster lessons in the subjects they have chosen or to try something 
new.  There will be some activities to encourage students to mix with others and to find out a little more 
about themselves as independent learners. We are hoping that the army will come in to run a team-building 
session on the Monday, 
 
In addition there will be the opportunity to talk to current Sixth Form students about the demands of the 
courses, to explore the expectations at this level and to receive advice on how to make the transition from 
GCSE to GCE. Form tutors will be involved too so we can alleviate any concerns and ensure that any queries 
are answered before the summer break. 
 
Students will be following the timings of the normal school day i.e. 08.00-14.00, and are not required to wear 
school uniform but should dress smartly following the Sixth form dress code (attached). When not in lesson, 
students will have access to the study room and should use this time to experience how studying in the Sixth 
Form is different. We will meet all students in the Sixth Form Study Room on Monday 3rd July at 08.00am 
and before this they can relax in the common room. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that all students are required to attend an admission 
interview with their parent/s to review their subject choices on Thursday 31st August or Friday 1st 
September 2017. These appointments can be made with Mrs Penny Demetriou on 00357 2596 3888. We will 
need a copy of your son/daughter’s examination results for their file and to assist in the interview. If you 
have any outstanding paperwork could you also bring this so we can process their admission if not already 
done.  
 
If you have any queries or questions about the induction or the Sixth Form in general please do not hesitate 
to contact Mrs Dixon on 2596 2328 email sdixon@stjohnsschoolcyprus.com 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Sarah Dixon 
Head KS5 
sdixon@stjohnsschoolcyprus.com 
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My son/daughter………………………………………………………………………………….. will/will not be  

attending the Sixth Form Induction event on 3rd and 4th July  at St. John’s School. 

Signed Parent/Guardian…………………………………………………………………………… 

Date…………………………………………… 

Please return to School Office by Friday 9th June. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


